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Carlton Fields is pleased to announce the firm is recognized in BTI Most Recommended Law Firms

2021. The report recognizes firms that earn recommendations from outside counsel for superior

client service. According to BTI, recommendations stem from delivering an excellent client

experience, mobilizing quickly, being easy to engage, developing custom solutions, and incorporating

deep industry insights. The report is based on more than 350 in-depth interviews with top legal

decision-makers. Carlton Fields was also recently recognized as a top law firm in the 2021 BTI Client

Service A-Team report, and shareholders Markham R. Leventhal and Joseph W. Swanson earned

recognition as 2020 BTI Client Service All-Stars.
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